
President’s February Email 
 
February Important Dates: 
 
Feb 1   Presidents’ Cup Final/Individual Nassau/February Luncheon 

The 2022 Handbook will be distributed in the Vistas Dining Room at Noon 
on Tuesday, February 1.  Please pick yours up and look at the ads in the 
back.  In addition to those, Todd Haft, DDS and Ridgeview Physical Therapy 
enabled the printing of the book.  Please thank our sponsors when you visit 
them. 
 

Feb 8    Pick your Partner  
Feb 15  ACE Day 
Feb 21  Kachina:  At the 49’er – sign up on bulletin board outside the restroom 
Feb 21  SDWGA:  Chapman Scotch at MountainView – sign up with a partner at  
              SDWGA.com if both golfers are SDWGA members 
Feb 22   Individual Stableford 
 
Important Reminders: 
 

a. Please post all non-Tuesday play the same day you play.  
 
b. Please sign up for Tuesday play by 2pm the Wednesday prior to play. Late 

entries and cancellations should be emailed to Tuesday-play@sbwga.com 
through Sunday.  After final pairings are posted in Chelsea on Monday, all 
cancellations should be sent to proshop@saddlebrooke.org.  No changes will 
be made after 2pm on Mondays 

 
 
1. The charity for 2022 is the Pinal County CASA (Court Appointed Special 

Advocate) Program. This group supports foster children especially when they go 
to court. Every child is considered individually as to needs.  They are very 
traumatized and sometimes removed from their home with only the clothes on 
their back.  Our donations go to such things as clothing, school supplies, books, 
tutors, and healthcare.  They may support a Christmas party, a special book 
program, an adoption celebration or activities the CASA may do with their child 
to get to know them better:  park, movies, meal. 

 
2. The February board meeting will be February 9 at 8:30 in the Coyote Room 

North.  Please email me if you are going to attend as that room can 
accommodate only a few extra people.  Agenda is forthcoming. 

 
3. Welcome new member, Elaine Tews. 



 
4. Thank you BJ Murray and Helen Graham for representing us at the State 

Medallion Tournament in Phoenix.  We appreciate the time you took to prepare. 
 

5. Congratulations to Carol Bidwell and Maire Ryan on their Holes-in-One during 
January.  

6. Sponsors of the Month:  Fairway Heating and Cooling, Kathy Minx of Long 
Realty, First Inspection, Oro Valley Eyecare 
 

7. The 2022 Standing Rules and a document describing the changes is now posted 
to the SBWGA website:  https://www.sbwga.com/bylaws--standing-rules.html 

 
8. The 2022 board email address, sbwgaboard2022@gmail.com is also posted at 

the bottom of the Home page of the web site.  We welcome your questions or 
comments at any time. 

 
9. The password to the membership directory and financial postings on the web 

site changed on January 5.  The new password is: 18ersL0veG0lf@2022.  Those 
are zero’s, not O’s in Love and Golf.  It is case sensitive. 

 
 
Happy February Birthdays: 
 
Graham Helen 1-Feb 
Minx Kathy 1-Feb 
Kreutzen Sharon 4-Feb 
Kreis Jan 10-Feb 
Finn Debra 11-Feb 
Ryan Maire 12-Feb 
Steele Fay (H) 14-Feb 
Wald Bette 18-Feb 
Kartsonis Nan 20-Feb 
Kunze Kay 20-Feb 
Wendlandt Karen 23-Feb 
Wolfe Kerry 23-Feb 
Mawe Patty 28-Feb 

 
Stay Healthy out there! 
 
Ann Stonecipher, President 
annrichards1013@gmail.com 
 


